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>Omar
>
>
>On 11 August 2013 19:14, martine drake <pondersendfestivals@gmail.com>wrote:
>
>> Hello all,
>> In regards to the power provision for the Ponders End Festivals, we will
>> have a generator so we are able to offer you power for the day.
>> However, in order for this to be done we need to know what your
>> requirements are on the day. i.e. what you will be running? e.g. 2 tea
>> urns, microwaves etc.
>> It would be helpful to know if you are running any thing different from a
>> normal 13amp plug.
>>
>> You will need to bring with you sufficient extension cables to plug into
>> the generator.
>>
>> Please note if you do not provide me with accurate information it may make
>> it difficult to guarantee you will get the power you need.
>>
>> Please get back to me.
>>
>> Thanks.
>> Omar.
>>

192


